
Town of Lyme 
Planning Board 

1 High Street, P.O. Box 126 
Lyme, NH  03768 

Telephone: 795-2661 Fax:  795-4637 
 
 

PLANNING BOARD AGENDA 
 January 8th, 2015 

 
 
The Lyme Planning Board will meet on January 8th, 2015 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal 
Offices at 1 High Street to consider the following items: 
 
Item 1) The Lyme Planning Board will be holding a public hearing to discuss proposed 
zoning amendments for the 2015 Town meeting. The hearing will be held at 7:30 pm on 
January 8th 2015 in the Lyme Town Offices conference room. The Planning Board has 
proposed the following amendments. 
 
1) Add a new section to address the relocation of an existing non-conforming structure.  
 
2) Add a new section to address the relocation of an existing structure in a Conservation 
District. 
 
3) Delete in its entirety section 8.34. 
 
4) Update Table 4.1 to change the allowance new restaurants in the Commercial District 
with no review to allowing new restaurants in the Commercial District with a Site Plan 
Review.   
 
Item 2) Acceptance of the minutes from December 11th, 2014 
 
Item 3) New Business 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
David A Robbins 
Planning and Zoning Administrator  
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